Bunny Bunch Daycare Newsletter August 2015

Important Bunny Bunch News!

- Reminder: Tuition is always due the Friday before the week of attendance!
- With the nice weather, we know that sandals and flip flops will be on your child's feet. However, for the playground we ask that you bring in or leave a pair of sneakers here for your child to wear.
- Please also switch out winter clothes in your children's cubbies with extra summer clothes! Thank you!
- Please make sure your child has a pair of socks for gymnastics every Thursday morning.
- Jindo is every Tuesday morning, but there will not be class on the 4th of August!
- Movin' and Groovin' will be held on the 12th and the 26th this month!
- We will have a bike day on Thursday, August 6th! Please make sure your child has a helmet! Thank you!
- There will be two water days this month! The first will be held on Friday, August 14th and the second one will be held Thursday, August 27th! We ask that you bring your child's bathing suit to change into and a towel! Thank you!

Happy Birthday!

We have a lot of birthdays this month and we would love to wish a very very Happy Birthday to Matthew, Emma, Mackenzie, Nathan, Ryker, Ema, Opal Chappell, Onyx, Brady, Kera and Keegan! We hope you all have wonderful birthdays!

Star Teacher!

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the Month, Mrs. Pam! Mrs. Pam has been with Bunny Bunch for a little while now and is our lead infant teacher at our Blvd. location. She does a fantastic job at what she does and is a valuable asset to our team! She is a very trustworthy and reliable employee who is always willing to help others! Her reliability to her job and work ethic are both something we most greatly appreciate! She is a kind and loving teacher who always takes good care of her babies. Mrs. Pams dedication, passion and love for children does not go unnoticed! Thank you for all your hard work! We are so grateful that you are a part of our team! We love vou!

Star Students!

Each month we have a "Star Student" of the month. The lead teachers will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be awarded to the children at the beginning of the month. The teacher will base their decision on growth and development, relating to others, eating and napping habits, and other STAR QUALITIES!

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

Infant: Kennedy Front Toddler: Brady

Toddler: Gemma and Lottie and

Pre-K 3: Meadow Pre-k 4: Vera and Kera

Infant Rooms News!

"Fun at the Zoo" is August's theme in the infant room! Miss Pam and the babies will be starting the month off by using animal cookie cutters to play with play dough. The infants will also be sponge painting grey elephants. The following week the infants will be painting stripes on a zebra and taking a "nature" walk outdoors. The next week they will be using their sensory skills to paint chocolate pudding bears and making handprint giraffes. To end our month the infants will be exploring their sense of touch by playing with cool whip. They will also listen and imitate animal noises! It is sure to be a zoo-errific month in the Infant Room!



Congratulations to our Infant Star of the Month, **Kennedy**! Kennedy is such a joy to have here at Bunny Bunch! This little peanut keeps a smile on her face and is always in a good mood! The teachers absolutely love holding, talking and smiling with Kennedy! She is certainly loved here at Bunny Bunch! Kennedy is growing up fast and has learned to roll over and is starting to sit up on her own! This beautiful little girl enjoys spending her time in the swing, bouncing in the bouncer and playing with her friends. We can't wait to see Kennedy soar and excel in her growth and development! Congratulations Kennedy we love you!

Toddler Room News!

"Lazy Days of Summer" is August's theme in the Toddler room! The toddlers will start the month off with learning about different sports. They will be making a baseball craft, marble painting and painting a hockey stick. Next they will be having some fun with zoo animals. The toddlers will be making their own paper plate monkeys, handprint elephants and a lion craft out of pasta. The following week the toddlers will be "clown 'in around" and making carnival crafts. They will be designing their very own clown hat, coloring a popcorn bag and gluing popcorn on it! We will end our month by learning all about pets! We will be making a polka dot dog, make an aquarium with Swedish fish and a watercolor bird craft. The toddler friends will turn the "Lazy Days of Summer" into a busy summer by the end of the month!



Congratulations to our Toddler Star of the Month, **Brady**! This little handsome boy brings so much joy and happiness to Bunny Bunch! He will charm you with his cute smile and awesome personality! Brady is always making his teachers and friends laugh by acting silly and making roaring noises. He is such a loveable and nice boy to everyone that comes around him! You can always find him saying "hi" and "goodbye," giving hugs and being kind to others. Brady has grown into such a smart little boy since starting here at Bunny Bunch. He is always talking, listening to his teachers and being a big helper around the classroom. Brady has a lot of fun here at Bunny Bunch! He loves when he is able to go outside for a walk and play on the playground with his friends! You can always find this energetic boy dancing, running around and playing with his friends. He loves to play with animals, balls and absolutely loves reading stories with his teacher Miss. Rachael. We can't wait to watch Brady grow and achieve so much more! He will continue to make us proud! Congratulations Brady, we love you!

Toddler Room News Cont.!



Congratulations to our second Toddler Star of the Month,

Gemma! This adorable girl has blossomed and really has opened up since starting here at Bunny Bunch! Gemma is achieving so much towards her growth! She has started potty training and talks a lot more with her peers and teachers! This smart girl is getting ready to be in our Pre-K 3 room very shortly as she already knows all of her colors and continues to learn each day! Gemma is also a kind girl who is always using her manners and is willing to lend a helping hand to her friends! She always uses the words "please" and "thank you" and loves to help her friends while coloring. Gemma loves coming to school and playing with all of her friends! She especially loves to play outside and be adventurous. We are so proud of the little girl you are becoming! Congratulations Gemma, we love you!

Toddler Room News Cont.!



Congratulations to our third Toddler Star of the Month, **Lottie**! Lottie has been with us at Bunny Bunch since she was just a baby and we continue to watch her grow into the smart, sweet and silly girl that she is! Lottie enjoys beginning her day by participating and being Miss. Jamie's helper during circle time! You can always find this little ray of sunshine singing and dancing whenever it is music time in the classroom. Lottie also likes to play on the playground where she is now able to pedal on the bike! She also enjoys using her imagination when playing with dress up and our baby dolls. Lottie is becoming a big girl and getting ready to transition to our Pre-K 3 very soon! She is doing a great job at potty training and learning every day through daily instruction and materials. This little cutie is and will continue to sparkle in our eyes! Congratulations Lottie, we love you!

Pre-K 3 Room News!

"Fun in the Sun" is August's theme in the Pre-K 3 room! We will start the month off with learning about the Olympics. We will use circle cookie cutters to make the Olympic rings. We will make an Olympic medal out of a plate and a hand torch. Next they will paint with kool aid, paint with straws and make a puddle art craft. The following week they will be "Relaxing at the Beach". We will be creating a sandy beach scene, water coloring a beach ball, and making lei necklaces out of gummy lifesavers. To end our month Miss Taylors Pre-K class will be making sun catchers, finger painting colorful pictures and using their sensory skills to make ice cream art! It will be a cool August that's for sure!



Hip hip hooray for our Pre-k 3 Star of the Month, **Meadow**! Meadow has been doing a fantastic job since transferring into the Pre-K 3 room here at Bunny Bunch! Meadow loves to learn and is continuing to grow academically and socially. You can always find this sweet little girl playing well with her friends, listening to her teachers and using her manners! Meadow loves participating and learning during circle time with all her friends! She continues to impress all her teachers here at daycare and we are so very proud of her! Meadow loves spending her time here at Bunny Bunch doing many different things. She likes expressing herself creatively when it is time for arts and crafts! Lastly, but certainly not least this little girl has a big heart and is very loveable as she is an awesome big sister. Each day she comes in with a smile and gives her sister a hug before going into her classroom. Her actions truly show us they type of girl that she is! Congratulations Meadow, we love you!

Pre-K 4 Room News!

For the month of August the Pre-K and school aged children will be jumping into the world of Dr. Seuss! Dr. Seuss had once said, "The more that you're read, the more things you will know. The more that you learn the more places you'll go." The children will be doing just that as they continue to focus on daily crafts and learning. During the first week the children will be making a Thing 1 and Thing 2 hand printed craft, making polka dotted slim and making a Lorax out of a paper plate! Next, the children will be focusing on the magical world of Disney! The class will be able to create a super hero mask, make a Minion footprint craft and build their very own Olaf! For our third week in August the preschoolers and school aged kids will be stepping into the woods as they become engaged in the weekly theme, "Camping." Mrs. Amy and her assistant till make sure the children have a true camping experience! They will be making binoculars, rock pets, a foot printed bird and have a smores for a snack! Lastly, the children will be learning about the circus! They will be making a paper plate clown, animal hand prints and an elephant mask! These two age groups will sure be having a lot of fun and keeping busy!



Pre-K 4 Room News Cont.!

Congratulations to our Pre-K 4 Star of the Month, **Vera**! Vera is a young girl who we have gotten to watch grow over the years here at Bunny Bunch. Vera has come a long way educationally. This smart girl knows all of her letters, numbers, Spanish and Sign Language. She is even able to read and write! Vera plays an active role day to day as she sets a great example for others. She is an active participant and listener throughout daily activities such as, circle time. Her leadership qualities are remarkable. Vera loves spending her time doing many things here at daycare. She is a creative girl who often draws or creates wonderful things! Vera also likes to read, play dress-up, and solve puzzles just to name a few! This sweet girl will always charm you with her beautiful personality, green eyes and pretty smile. She has impressed us beyond expectations and we are certain that she will do great in kindergarten! Congratulations Vera, we love you!

Congratulations to our second Pre-K 4 Star of the Month, **Kera!** Kera has been with Bunnch Bunch since she was a young baby and we have loved watching her grow throughout the years! Kera has made big strides throughout her time here at Bunny Bunch! She is a smart girl who can now read and write many words on her own! Her ability to listen and demonstrate day to day skills has shown us that she is a great leader in the classroom. She also does a great job at participating during circle time, group activities and one on one time with her teachers! Not only is Kera a smart girl but, she has an awesome personality that is all her own! She always has her friends and teachers laughing and smiling! Kera loves doing many things here at Bunny Bunch with her friends! She enjoys playing outside, using her imagination during our kitchen center and play with cars! This sweet, but yet spunky girl will always charm you with her stories, jokes and personality! She has made us all proud and exceeded all of our expectations! We wish nothing but the best for her as she goes to kindergarten come September! Congratulations Kera, we love you!

Outside Play, 4th of July Fun and Craft Time!



